
May 22, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Steven Aftergood 

Federation of American Scientists 

307 Massachusetts Avenue, NE 

Washington, DC 20002 

 

Dear Mr. Aftergood: 

 

Per your request of May 21, 1996, I have enclosed a copy of our FY 1995 Annual Report. 

 

Thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


